(313) 995 4360

1602 Leaird Drive, Ann Arbor, Michigan, 48105, U.S.A.

August 29 1995

Dear Henry,

THE SEVEN COUNTRIES STUDY

It was a real pleasure and a great privilege to receive a personally inscribed copy of what is already a classic tale of epidemiology! It was also great to know that the author was still gainfully employed but beginning to enjoy a little more well-earned leisure in Stacy's company.!

I'm still commuting to the <u>Edinburgh</u> College and the Diabetes Registry (2400 insulin-treated diabetics screened six-monthly for albuminuria and followed up to five years); and at home here I have embarked on the <u>Women's Pooling Project</u> (Tecumseh, Framingham, San Antonio, Evans County, Charleston and Rancho Bernardo) - with males and Paisley / Renfrew still excluded by EB-C! But time will tell!

Thank you again for the remembrance - a wee minding they would call it in Scotland!

Kindest regards,

Sincerely,

Victor Hawthorne, MD

Professor Emeritus of Epidemiology